
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kalamazoo Speedway is cancelling practice for today (Friday, April 15th) due to the cool damp 

weather.  

 

We will be having a driver registration day on Monday, April 18 from 6:00 - 8:30 to get drivers 

registered before race day.  The tire barn will also be open during this time for teams to buy their 

race tires for April 23 and 29.  These tires will be marked for race tires and no other tires will be 

sold.  

 

Skybox tickets will be available at the track on April 23 beginning at 1:00 or you may call 

269.355.4628 to make other pick-up arrangements.  We apologize for the inconvenience.   

 


